
About the Project:
ODOT is improving the long-term safety
and lifespan of the St. Johns Bridge by
repairing the concrete on the pier
columns and arches under the bridge.
Repairing the concrete protects the
bridge's steel internal frame and
reinforcements from corrosion,
maintaining the service life of this
beloved Portland Historic Landmark. 

Dates: Now through March 2027.

Questions or comments? 
Ellen Waters, ODOT Community Affairs: 

 503-731-4812 or
ellen.waters@odot.oregon.gov 

 

St. Johns Bridge Repair 

Crews will work during daytime hours in Cathedral Park starting in
December through March 2027. 

Pier Restoration Work Continues
Seven piers have been repaired under the St Johns Bridge. Crews restart
work this December to restore this historic structure in North Portland. 
The project has been extended to finish work on the three remaining
piers in Cathedral Park (shown below). There will be construction
crews and work activities in the park near Crawford St. They 
will begin work by building 
scaffolding and wrapping around 
the two piers on either side 
of Crawford St. Thank you for 
your patience and support during 
this work. 
Pictured: Pier restoration work 
under the St. Johns Bridge.
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ODOT is improving the long-term safety
and lifespan of the St. Johns Bridge.  

Pier restoration continues 
under the St. Johns Bridge

For ADA Title II or Civil Rights Title VI accommodations,
translation/interpretation services or for additional
information call 503-731-4128, TTY (800) 735-2900 or
use the statewide Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1.

¿Habla ustéd español? Podemos proveer la información
en esta publicación en español. Para recibir la
información en español, por favor llamé al (503) 731-4128


